
Refrigerator News 

January 26, 2020 

 
This Week at Lincolnshire 

 
Wednesday, January 29 
7:00 p.m. Choir Practice 

 
Sunday, February 2 

5:00 p.m.-6:30 p.m. Youth Night 
 

Please be sure to complete and return your Ministry Surveys 
by Sunday, Feb. 2. Your interest in these positions are 
important to help the church plan throughout the year.   
 

The Annual Women’s Retreat will be held on April 25 this 
year, and registration is now open. Registrations are now in mailboxes. 
Please see Pastor Cheryl for any questions. 
 

Meal donations are still needed for upcoming Youth Nights. 
If you would like to donate, please sign up on the forms 
located at the table located behind the last pew.  
 

For those interested in Grieving Group, please notify Pastor Paul when able. 
The meetings are currently proposed for March. Anyone who is suffering 
through the loss of a loved one, a divorce, job loss, or anything related is 
invited.  
 

Upcoming Youth Nights are on January 26, February 9, and 
February 23, from 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. Games will be 
played and a meal will be served. All children, grades 4 and 
up are invited to attend.  
 

Christian Ed. and any other interested members are 
meeting with Kelly Thomas Today at 3:30 p.m. (here at 
church) to discuss a t-shirt fundraiser with the youth. Bring your ideas and 
sample designs that you may like.  
 

Anyone willing to give a testimony on Feb 16 or March 22 please contact 
Pastor Cheryl. 
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